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Construction Update – May 24, 2018 
 
Final pipe construction and restoration on 
Frontage Road  
 

Over the past year, King County’s contractor has installed a new 
sewer line in Pacific and Algona.  

Pacific Pump Station work  

As early as May 29, crews will begin the final pipe connection and 
upgrades to the Pacific Pump Station on Frontage Rd. (in black on 
map). The will include open-cut pipe work in the street and work 
inside of, and on the property next to, the pump station.  

Final paving and restoration activities  
Beginning as early as Monday, June 11, crews will complete  
final restoration along Frontage Rd. Work is expected to take  
less than a week to complete. The work is weather-dependent. 

Crews will restore the road to pre-construction conditions by 
repaving and restriping all roadways impacted by construction. 
Crews will also restore any sidewalks and affected vegetation  
and landscaping areas. 

What to expect  
• Work hours: weekdays between 7 a.m. and 7 p.m. 

• Noise, dust, odors, and vibration typical of a construction  

• During paving, Individual driveways may be blocked for several hours while asphalt is poured and cured. 
Access will be maintained for emergency services, mail delivery, and waste pickup 

• Temporary lane closures as needed (flaggers and signs will direct drivers through the work area) 

• Restricted parking; please look for no parking signs on the street  

Future Paving  
When this work is finished, crews plan to continue north, through the Ellingson Rd. intersection, and then onto 
Seattle Blvd. Future notices will be sent out when this work is confirmed. 

For more information: 

• Visit http://www.kingcounty.gov/kent-auburn-csi  - If you haven’t already, please sign up for updates 

• Call the project hotline at 206-205-9283 

• Email David Freed at david.freed@kingcounty.gov 
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